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21 Feb. 2020   
 
Good Afternoon: 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 
events at your school for the week of Feb. 24th – Feb. 28th. 
 
Our Veseys Seed Fundraiser has started this week! Order forms and Payment envelopes will be going 
home with each student. This is a great fundraising opportunity for our school as 50% of the sales go 
directly back to fund Grade K-5 Activities/Fieldtrips: School Special Events, Athletics & Fine Arts; Awards 
& Student recognition. Orders will be available for pick up the week of April home reports, in plenty of 
time for Mother’s Day and for spring planting.  Please return order forms with cash payments in the 
sealed envelopes by March 20th.  
 
• Tuesday, Feb. 25th is our monthly CELEBRATE Assembly. This school assembly recognizes students of 
the month from each homeroom class with special “R.O.A.R.” (Respect Others & Accept Responsibility) 
Award Certificates, which will be handed out by our PSSC (Parent School Support Committee) 
Chairperson, Mrs. Jill Comeau.  
 
• Wednesday, Feb. 26th is Fluoride Mouth Rinse Day for students in Grades 1-5. 
 
• Wednesday, Feb. 26th is Pink Shirt Day. Bullying is a major problem in our schools, workplaces, 
homes, and online. Over the month of February, and throughout the year, Pink Shirt Day aims to raise 
awareness of these issues, as well as raise funds to support programs that foster children’s healthy self-
esteem. Pink Shirt Day is a day to encourage everyone to put an end to bullying by spreading kindness, 
both online and off. 
 

• Thursday, Feb. 27th will be our first Loch Lomond School Indigenous Day where we will 
experience and gain a greater appreciation for the diversity of Indigenous cultures. This is our 
way to commemorate Indigenous culture, through a special day where we host school-wide 
activities and celebrations.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to call 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school a better place 
to learn and visit. 
 
Yours in Education 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 
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